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8th February 

Parent & Carer Remote Learning Survey 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You have done another amazing job in the last few weeks - you have juggled so many roles and learned 

many new skills in the need to support your child’s learning at home during the coronavirus pandemic and I 

thoroughly commend and thank all of you for your efforts.  

 

We are so grateful for your patience, flexibility, and support as we’ve transitioned to Remote Learning. Last 

week you gave us valuable and helpful feedback regarding your experience with our Remote Learning 

program through our parent survey. 

 

It's terrific to see so many positive comments from parents and carers regarding Holy Cross and the results 

give us much to celebrate. We will also be using the comments and suggestions to further review, develop 

and improve the Remote Learning program so thank you so much to everyone who took the time to 

complete it. 

 

We intend to carry out a pupil voice survey this week to get the views and opinions of the children.  Keep 

and eye out for this on Seesaw. 

 

Although our method has changed, our mission remains the same. Our goal is to continue providing 

children with a quality, Christ-cantered education. Your ongoing feedback will help us continue improving 

the student learning experience! 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

 

Mrs C Gillespie 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.holycrossprimarysthelens.co.uk/
mailto:holycross@sthelens.org.uk

